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HEALTH AND COMMUNITY
STUDIES
The Faculty of Health and Community Studies offers a diverse range of
programs designed to prepare students for careers that will change lives
and impact society. Student learning is facilitated through innovation
and excellence in teaching, curricula, and technology integration. Our
labs, clinics, and other unique learning spaces are designed to maximize
practical learning through the guidance and support of faculty. We
are committed to preparing graduates with the knowledge, skills, and
attributes for successful careers and lifelong learning.

The Faculty of Health and Community Studies has an established history
of working collaboratively with communities – locally, provincially,
nationally, and internationally. Our programs are engaged in a broad
range of community activities that include research, field placement,
volunteer initiatives, guest speakers, and information sharing. Our
faculty engage in scholarly activity to inform and enrich their teaching,
professional practice, and knowledge within their disciplines. We foster
integrity, responsibility, and ethical practice and strive to demonstrate an
appreciation for diversity to enrich our work with students, colleagues,
and communities.

Our vision is to enhance the health, safety, and well-being of our
communities. Our programs in social work, public safety, human services,
child and youth care, and allied health provide you with an education to
empower you to effectively support the people and communities around
you.

Dean
David Danto, PhD (Duquesne)
Clinical Psychology

Associate Deans
Matthew LaGrone, PhD (Toronto)

Cassie Prochnau, MScOT (Alberta)

Departments
• Department of Allied Health and Human Performance (https://

calendar.macewan.ca/faculties-university/health-community-studies/
allied-health-human-performance/)

• Department of Child and Youth Care (https://calendar.macewan.ca/
faculties-university/health-community-studies/child-youth-care/)

• Department of Human Services and Early Learning (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/faculties-university/health-community-studies/
human-services-early-learning/)

• Department of Public Safety and Justice Studies (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/faculties-university/health-community-studies/
public-safety-justice-studies/)

• School of Social Work (https://calendar.macewan.ca/faculties-
university/health-community-studies/social-work/)

Programs
• Acupuncture Diploma (https://calendar.macewan.ca/programs/

certificates-diplomas/acupuncture/)

• Bachelor of Applied Human Service Administration (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/programs/applied-degree-programs/bahsa-
human-service-admin/) 

• Bachelor of Child and Youth Care (https://calendar.macewan.ca/
programs/degree-programs/bcyc-child-youth-care/)

• Child and Youth Care Diploma Exit (https://calendar.macewan.ca/
programs/certificates-diplomas/child-youth-care/)

• Bachelor of Early Childhood Curriculum Studies (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/programs/degree-programs/beccs-early-
childhood-curriculum-studies/)

• Early Learning and Child Care Diploma Exit (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/programs/certificates-diplomas/early-
learning-child-care/)

• Bachelor of Physical Education Transfer (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/programs/university-transfer/bpe-physical-
education-transfer/)

• Bachelor of Social Work (https://calendar.macewan.ca/programs/
degree-programs/bsw-social-work/)

• Community Justice and Corrections (https://calendar.macewan.ca/
programs/certificates-diplomas/community-justice-and-corrections/)

• Educational Assistant Certificate (https://calendar.macewan.ca/
programs/certificates-diplomas/special-needs-educational-
assistant/)

• Emergency Communications and Response Certificate (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/programs/certificates-diplomas/emergency-
communications-response/)

• Hearing Aid Practitioner Diploma (https://calendar.macewan.ca/
programs/certificates-diplomas/hearing-aid-practitioner/)

• Massage Therapy Diploma (https://calendar.macewan.ca/programs/
certificates-diplomas/massage-therapy/)

• Police and Investigations Diploma - Investigative Studies (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/programs/certificates-diplomas/investigative-
studies/)

• Police and Investigations Diploma - Police Studies (https://
calendar.macewan.ca/programs/certificates-diplomas/police-
studies/)

• Social Work Diploma (https://calendar.macewan.ca/programs/
certificates-diplomas/social-work/)

• Therapist Assistant Diploma - Physical Therapist Assistant and
Occupational Therapist Assistant (https://calendar.macewan.ca/
programs/certificates-diplomas/physical-occupational-therapist-
assistant/)

• Therapist Assistant Diploma - Speech Language Pathologist
Assistant (https://calendar.macewan.ca/programs/certificates-
diplomas/speech-language-pathologist-assistant/)

•  
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